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Building Renovations 

Updates to the Church Facilities are continuing!  

Pictured below you can see the new white ceiling 
tiles replacing the old ones in the choir room. 

 

MISSING YOUR SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS? 

 

     While we are uncertain what date we may actually be able 

to hold services again, we certainly will not be able to have 

group meetings such as Sunday School for a while. What you 

may or may not know is that a couple of Third Baptist Church 

Sunday School classes have been holding virtual meetings 

online. "Women of Faith" and "Another Look" class meet at 

different times using a computer application called "Zoom." The classes are held on Sunday mornings 

and Friday evenings. Zoom is a fairly easy program to load on your phone or computer/iPad and it al-

lows participants to see and talk to one another. It's a great way to 'stay safe' while engaging in growth 

and discussion with your fellow members. Please feel free to join one of the classes by contacting the 

church office and giving us your email address. This way, you can attend Sunday School for however 

long you need until we can meet again in person! 



DEACON INFORMATION 

May 3 

Laura Bronn 

Hope and Harvest Team 

Harold Wilson, Carolyn Estes 

May 10 

Larry Catron, Jim Smith 

Hope and Harvest Team 

Carole Anne Barrass, Charlie Evans 

WORSHIP SERVICES 

Would you and your family like to 
participate in the worship service by 

praying or reading scripture?  
Call, text or email Micah or David 

and let them know. 

OUR RECORDS 

 April 5 April 12 April 19 April 26 

Total Offering $9,904 $40,080 $7,542 $6,808 

Support a Child $846 $103 $213 $203 

Memorials $75 85 $75 $30 

Missions $480 $120 $20  

Miscellaneous    $8  

Bldg. Fund $150 $16,083   

General Fund $8,156 $23,690 $6,926 $6,605 

Weekly Needs $8,552 $8,552 $8,552 $8,552 

SYMPATHY 

Our deepest sympathy to  
the families of Eva Bowen and Barbara Ward. 

 

MEMORIALS 

in memory of Pam Settle Welborn 
by Frank & Martha Beller; Nancy Gordon; June Coons,  
Lou Emma Adkisson, Carolyn Estes 
 

in memory of Eva Bowen 
by Frank & Martha Beller, Jean Lampkin, June Coons, Sherry Cozart 
 

in memory of Bill Coons 
by June Coons 
 

PRAYER CONCERNS 

 Patricia Matthews’ brother has been diagnosed with Covid-19 

 Tony & Betty Delack’s daughter working in the ICU 

 The family of Eva Bowen 

 Paula & Pat Settle in the loss of their sister, Pam 

 Phil Shown recovering at home 

 Robbie Miller 

     I want to take a moment to tell you how impressed I’ve been by 

the congregation’s giving while we’ve been quarantined.  In the 

past, when we have cancelled services because of weather, our 

offerings have suffered greatly but during this extended time our 

offerings been close to or exceeding our weekly budget goals.  The 

new online giving portal has been very successful and many of you 

have been mailing in your contributions faithfully.  It shows you 

what an amazing group of people make up Third Baptist Church. 

Thank you for your faithfulness to our church and its mission!  

David Roberson 
www.thirdbaptist.com 

Our new mailbox is 

located at the north 

atrium entrance for 

your convenience! 

http://www.thirdbaptist.com

